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Ben Prchal

From: WAYNE Goiffon <GOIFFONW@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 4:07 PM
To: Ben Prchal
Subject: Response to Ben Prchal

Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use caution.  

 
Hello Ben, 
  
I received a notice of a public hearing for Monday, August 26, 2019 concerning a variance request on 
behalf of Todd Alguire at 9447 Stillwater Blvd. N.  I will not be able to attend the public hearing but I want 
to let you know that I do not have issue with Todd's request.   
  
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Wayne Goiffon 
9495 Stillwater Blvd. N.   


